
   GRYPHON COLLEGE NIGHT  
 

Sporting Indiana FC is proud to announce  “College Night” for any high school player within 

the club.  I have asked Shaun Mahoney, the boys’ soccer coach from Franklin College to come discuss 
playing at the next level. 

Shaun will have a power point presentation on various topics from grades, skill assessment, how kids are 
recruited, and what he and the player can expect once the player is actually involved in the program. 

College Night will occur on Monday evening, April  29th, from 6-7:30 pm. Shaun’s presentation will take 
approximately an hour with some extra time for questions and answers. 

The meeting will take place at the Buck Creek Township Fire Department.  

The address is: 
BCFD  Station #71 
6031 W Station Way 
Greenfield, IN 46140 
 
Please RSVP with Matt Mayhew by April 24th so I can give Shaun an estimate of how many will be in 
attendance. This invite is for players as well as their parents.  
mmayhew@sportingindianafc.com  or 317-752-7798 
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